
 

 
Dear Lawton Families,  
 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! With distance learning, it’s even more important to stay               
connected with the school and the community. Lawton PTA knows how important your children are to you                 
and want to provide them with the best educational experience possible. By joining the PTA at Lawton                 
Alternative School, you can take that first step towards empowering your family with a voice - a voice that                   
can vote on fund allocation, school beautification, education enrichment and much, much more. ​Join              
Lawton PTA and Stay Connected! 
 
The email you provide on the application will be added to the PTA Newsletter and school updates.  
         Please check this box if you do ​not​ wish to subscribe to Lawton PTA Email list. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Craig Dillenbeck, PTA President Irene Lin, PTA Membership Chair Armen Sedrakian, Principal 

 

LAWTON ALTERNATIVE PTA 2020-2021 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Please fill out this form and return it to Lawton Alternative School along with your dues.  

Membership Information​ ​(please print clearly) 

Name:  Cell: Email: 

Name: Cell:  Email: 

Name:  Cell: Email: 

Household Information 

Address:  

City:  Zip:  Home Phone: 

Student Information 

Student Name:  Grade: Class:  Teacher:  

Student Name:  Grade: Class:  Teacher:  

Student Name: Grade: Class: Teacher: 

Student Name: Grade: Class: Teacher: 

Student Name: Grade: Class: Teacher: 

   Thank you for your support and participation! 

 

For internal use only • Cash  • Check # __________  Membership Card __________ 

 


